
ILLEGAL ELK  
HUNTING

The Manitoba Conservation Officer Service is investigating the 
illegal killing of a bull elk in the Municipality of North Norfolk.

The incident occurred between the evening of December 28 
and the early hours of December 29, 2024. One bull elk was 
shot, field dressed, and then abandoned on private property. 
The offence occurred along Provincial Road 352, approximately  

five miles south of Sidney, Manitoba. 

Anyone with information is asked to call the Carberry District 
Office at 204-834-8800 or the Turn in Poachers (TIP) line at:

1-800-782-0076
Callers do not need to give their name.  

All information is confidential.


